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1 STANDARDS COMMISSION HEARING - COUNCILLOR GREGOR MURRAY (AN38-2022) 
 
In terms of Section 18 of the Ethical Standards in Public Life etc (Scotland) Act 2000, the City Council 
is required to consider the Findings of the Standards Commission Hearing on 1st June, 2022 in 
relation to Councillor Gregor Murray. 
 
A copy of the written decision issued by the Standards Commission has been forwarded to all Elected 
Members separately. 
 
 


